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F r i d ay  1 5 t h  D e c e m b e r  2 0 1 7  

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Year 6 put on an amazing show in assembly today which was all about their learning this 
term in science, RE and ICT.  They wrote the scripts and performed for us in an entertaining 

way.  There is definitely a lot of talent in Year 6! Their singing was great and the prayer was 

very special. Thank you also to Safia who helped the children put the show together. Well 

done Year 6! 
 

Parent consultations were mostly well attended. Thank you to parents and carers for        

supporting your children by coming to meet the teachers. The parent questionnaires that 

have been completed are very positive, but I would like more parents to complete one so it is 

attached again.  (So far 45 parents have given in their questionnaires).  We do like to know 
what you think about the school and we take note of your views so that we can make         

improvements where possible. 

 

Best wishes 

Nicola Horton 

Love God,  love yourse l f ,  love one another  

@stpaulst luke  

Nursery Rahma Uddin 
Always having a positive attitude in       
everything she does and for being a      

brilliant child.  

Reception Archie Smith 
For trying his best to write his name     
everyday and completing this                 

independently. 

Year 1 Ibrahim Hashmi  
For making progress in RWI and beautiful 

handwriting.  

Year 2 Aklima Begum 
For always showing beautiful presentation 

in her work. 

Year 3 
Madiha Hogue & 

Taslima Begum 

For working together on their                
non-chronological report on rocks and 

helping each other.  

Year 4 Atifa Uddin 
For making progress in maths and literacy 

and working more and more independently.  

Year 5J Khadija Chowdhury 

For being such a help in the classroom. 

Khadija helps others learn when they need 
a little more explaining and does this in a 

mature and respectful manner.  

Year 5K 
Mohammed        
Ibrahim Ali 

Making great progress in his behaviour, 

trying really hard in the playground and 

being helpful.  

Year 6 Taslima Hoque 
For being voted one of the kindest members 

of our class.  

HOUSE  TEAM POINTS    
 

786 Blyton House 567 Dahl House  
 

 

  
 

687 Donaldson House 500 Rosen House  

THIS  WEEK ’S  RESULTS :   

Class Attendance  
Number of 

Lates 
 

Lining 
up 

Awards 

Nursery 85.85%  4   

Reception 85.71%  2   

Year 1 94.44%  3  0 

Year 2 96.15%  1  0 

Year 3 93.08% 1  1 

Year 4 92.41% 5  2 

Year 5J 94.67% 4  0 

Year 5K 97.50% 3  0 

Year 6 92.41% 1  0 

Overall  92.37% 24  

Well-done 
Year 4! 
Keep it 

up. 

 

Tuesday 19th December - Christmas Class Parties - Bring 
food/drinks to share. 

 

Wednesday 20th December - 9:15am Christmas Service/Nativity 
St Paul’s Church, Bow Common. All parents/carers are welcome - 

School finishes at 1:30pm. 

Parent  

consultations    

attendance: 

Nursery - 86% 

Reception - 62% 

Year 1 -  83% 

Year 2 - 92% 

Year 3 - 96% 

Year 4 - 90% 

Year 5K - 94% 

Year 5J - 80% 

Year 6 - 81% 



Please remember to check the d iary  dates weekly .  
(Changes might  apply) .  

Diary Dates: 

Tuesday 19th December - Christmas Class Parties - Bring 

food/drink to share 

Wednesday 20th December - Christmas Service/Nativity 

performed by Year 1 & Year 2 - 9:15am - St Paul’s 

Church, Bow Common. All parents/carers are welcome  

Wednesday 20th December - School finishes at 1:30pm 

Thursday 21st December - Tuesday 2nd January 2018 -

Christmas Holidays (school is closed) 

Wednesday 3rd January - All pupils are back in school 

Monday 12th February - Friday 16th February - Half Term 

Holidays (school is closed) 

Monday 19th February - All pupils are back in school 

Friday 30th March - Friday 13th April - Easter Holidays 

(school is closed) 

Monday 16th April - All pupils are back in school 

Monday 7th May - Bank Holiday (school is closed) 

Tuesday 8th May - All pupils are back in school 

Monday 28th May - Friday 1st June - Half Term Holidays 

(school is closed) 

Monday 4th June - All pupils are back in school 

Friday 15th June - Eid Closure (school is closed) 

Monday 23rd July - Inset Day (school is closed) 

Tuesday 24th July - Inset Day (school is closed) 

Wednesday 25th July - Start of Summer Holidays (school is 

closed) 

All after school clubs and boosters have now ended. 

Please make any outstanding payments by 10am on 

Monday 18
th 

December. 

Spark a lifelong love of reading.  

 

Loretta Owusu-Antwi in Year 2  

and Phylida Owusu-Antwi in 

Reception enjoying some reading 

in their local library and at home. 

CATCH THEM READING! 

Share your photos! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Email: admin@spsl.towerhamlets.sch.uk  

Nursery and Reception had a scientist visiting on Tuesday.  

Ask us all about the fun science we now know! 

Christmas dinner - 13/12/2017 

A huge thank you to  Helen and team for a very tasty 

Christmas lunch. We all really enjoyed it! 

We walked 2000 steps! Please 
sponsor us. We are raising 

money for Safari Pete and the 
duckling eggs to come to 

school next term. Our topic 
will be animals so this will 
bring the learning to life. 

Panto - 14/12/2017  
Thank you to Big Foot           
Productions for the amazing 
panto show they put on ‘Hansel 
and Gretel’. It was very funny and 
entertaining. The children and 
staff really enjoyed themselves.  

Winter Wel ly Walk 

on 14/12/2017 

Nursery & Recept ion  
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